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Objection 61.
 

From: Julie and John Sawyer 
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[External Email]
This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly
with links and attachments.
All SPAM emails must be reported using the instructions on the intranet.

Good morning
 
I write to express my concern at the proposal to take away another seat from regional Western
Australia with the amalgamation of the seats of Moore and NW Central and the addition of a
seat in Perth.  Western Australians often experience
National policy being Canberra-centric, or at
least east coast-centric.  One would think that would make Western Australian policymakers
conscious of considering all of its citizens and not just the ones that live in cities.  It is regional
Western Australia
that largely feeds us and pays our bills and it is very disappointing that our
voice is being increasingly ignored and silenced.  Regional Western Australians have had one
blow after another in the last year or so and I really hope that this one can be avoided.
 
Kind regards
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Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the

lands on which our electoral activities take place.
We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  

JULIE SAWYER




